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Dear Parents, 

You are intimated not to hand over any amount or valuable things to your ward during his stay in the 

hostel. Keeping money or any valuable things in the hostel is strictly banned. So, the management would 

like to intimate that not only to give amount to your ward but also not to lend any sort of help in cash or 

the valuable things to the Dorm In charges without prior permission of the authority. If,   parents fail to 

abide by this rule will not be liable for complaint to the school authority. 

 

Regards, 

Principal. 

 


